An outside wall of Pride and Respect will be an August project. Artists will be given space to depict whatever they wish. It was suggested that Mrs. Butler call upon the advisory committee and others to donate paints and equipment.

Tony Baldarotta appointed as a permanent committee Joel Rosenfeld, Peter Niemi, and Marion Butler. They are to meet as a committee to discuss library policy and procedures.

Mr. Baldarotta initiated discussion of a letter received from Al Trezza, State Librarian. Mr. Baldarotta, Peter Niemi, Joel Rosenfeld and Marion Butler are going to Springfield July 14 to meet with Mr. Trezza. It was suggested that an advisory committee member and a joint board member also attend the meeting.

A letter from Tony Baldarotta to Mrs. Butler concerning the status of Douglass Library was read to the joint board. A copy of the letter was sent to the state library. The letter stated that the Douglass Center Library is not eligible for delivery service or any other library service except through the Champaign and Urbana Public Libraries.

The meeting adjourned at 7:15.

Respectfully submitted,

Cecilia K. Gaines, Secretary Pro-tem